
  

   
 

 

PARTNER UPDATE – December 1st, 2020 

 

Dear reader, 

San Mateo County Civil Grand Jury issued a report on Ransomware attacks on local governments' data infrastructure. 
San Mateo County strongly advises that the governing entities report on their current cybersecurity systems, backup 
and recovery strategies, and prevention plans in the act of cyberattacks. By June 30, 2021, your IT department 
should be providing a security report to you with actions in place and plans for enhancements to the existing 
cybersecurity strategy. 

Full San Mateo County Civil Grand Jury report is available online: 
http://www.sanmateocourt.org/documents/grand_jury/2019/ransomware.pdf  

If necessary, KIS - Keep IT Simple can act as a responding IT agency before and during the cyberattacks for San 
Mateo County's governing entities.  

If you have questions about the report or recommended procedures, please do not hesitate to contact me by email or 
phone. 

 

Keep IT Simple, and Keep IT Safe. 

Craig 

  

  

 Craig Miller 
Director of Infrastructure & Security Practices  
KIS - Keep IT Simple | Professional IT Solutions Experts Since 1988  
E:  miller@kiscc.com 
O: (510) 403-7500 
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